Welcome!  “How precious is your steadfast love, O God!  All people may take refuge in the shadow of your wings” (Psalm 36:7).  Here it is safe to come as we are into the presence of the Holy One.   Here we will find rest for the day with strength for the journey ahead.  Take a moment to greet those around you.  Your presence is a blessing we hope to enjoy again soon!
Greeting you today are Wendy and Bill Welch.  Ushers assisting in the service are Marilyn More and Kathy Jansen.
Sanctuary Flowers are placed by Clarence Jansen and family in loving memory of Nancy Jansen, wife and mother.
There is a Nursery for toddlers and infants in Room 7 and is staffed by an experienced caregiver.   If your little one would 
rather play or needs a break, please feel free to have them join the fun in the nursey.  The service is piped in and you are welcome to stay with your child.
Join us in Schadewald Hall after worship for fellowship with refreshments provided by Dennis Croswell and Greg Laib.  We 
love all goodies –homemade or store bought. Please sign up for refreshments for fellowship hour. There is a signup sheet posted in Schadewald Hall.  DATES ARE AVAILABLE.


ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR October 15, 2017

Activities this week:   
After Worship:  Women’s Ministries
Tuesday:   9:30 am Badminton
               11:00 am Balance for Life
Wednesday:  7:30 am Bible Study
		7:00 pm Men’s Group
Thursday:  9:30 am Badminton
               7:00 pm Choir Rehearsal
       
Pecan Sales: The Women's Guild is holding their annual pecan sales. This year we are selling Plain, Milk & Dark Chocolate, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Pecan Clusters & Cinnamon for $10 a bag. Please see Shirley Burns, Helen Sgroi, Pat Baker or call Sandy Emrich at 687-4006 to place your order. Pre-Sales end 10/15 so don't delay in placing your order. Thank you for your support!!
Condolences to Susan Holochuck and family on the passing of her husband, Carlton Stewart.  His funeral was yesterday.
Operation Christmas Child Shoeboxes have arrived.  Pick up your boxes in Schadewald Hall.  See Sandie Gregory for further information.
Save the Date:  October 28, 2017 for Doc Bob’s retirement luncheon. 
Put this on your calendar:  Fall Clean up Day is November 4.
Election Day Pork Dinner tickets will be available in Schadewald Hall after worship.  Workers needed; Pies needed.   See Dennis to sign up.
Mission of the month The September mission monies will be sent to hurricane victim relief.  The August mission was Samaritan's Purse in the amount of $400.  October's mission is now Clinton Ave. Warming Center and Giving Tree. 
Deacon of the month is Linda Clarke-Dido.  Call Linda at 845-338-0100 if you need a deacon’s assistance.
The Reformed Church is a connectional church.  Our classis includes 33 congregations in the Mid-Hudson Valley.  We pray for the strength and vision of the pastors and the revitalization of their members.  Today we pray for the Marbletown Reformed Church in Stone Ridge, New York.
Events at other churches: Check the Bulletin Board in the entrance to Schadewald Hall for more information.

October 16, Holiday Fair, Katsbaan Reformed
October 19, Fine Arts at Old Dutch, Jay Schulman & David Smith, 12:15 pm
October 21, Turkey Dinner, Marbletown Reformed Church 4-7 pm
October 21, Fish Fry, Plattekill Reformed Church, 5-7 pm
October 28, Autumn Chicken Dinner, Blue Mountain Reformed

Dr. Gram’s new address:  Rev. Gram has moved to Rhinebeck.  His address is 
17 Pond Drive West, Rhinebeck, New York 12572.  His landline is 
845-456-5163.  Cell phone number is unchanged.  (845-443-0424).




